
 Alex McDougall 

Planning Services 

London Borough of Camden 

5 St Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

 

planning@camden.gov.uk 

 

Planning Application:127 Kentish Town Road, NW1 8PB 

Planning application ref no: 2014/7670/P 

 

Dear Alex McDougall 

 

I am writing to object to the application to erect a single storey second floor roof 

extension on this building. 

 

There was an application about nine months ago to erect a single storey second floor 

roof extension on the group of 5 buildings; this group includes no.127. This 

application made sense because it was for the additional storeys to be erected all at 

the same time – therefore making architectural sense. However, I do oppose this 

piecemeal application to increase the height of just one of these houses. 

 

I am therefore trusting you will refuse this application.  

 

If officers recommend approval of this application, could it please go before the 

Development Committee. 

 



Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brenda Gardner 

First floor flat 

5 Castle Road 

 

 


